

SANTA BARBAR'A . SANTA CRUZ

Associate Dean of Humanities Undergraduate Study

Roy Cha

236 E. 46th Street Long Beach, CA 90807

MIV 92697-3380

143 Humanities Instructional Bldg Irvine, CA 92697-3380

August 5, 2005

Dear New Transfer Student:

The UCI fall term will begin soon, and according to our records, you have not met in person with a UCI School of Humanities academic counselor. If you are still planning to enroll at UCI, please call our office at (949) 824-5132 to make a reservation for academic advising. The sessions still open are as follows:

Monday, August 15 1:00-4:00 PM Thursday, August 18 1:00-4:00 PM

At that time we can advise you about the applicability of your previous course work towards a degree at UCI, and help you plan your fall schedule.

Please keep in mind that Humanities students are required to complete at least one course in their declared major as well as make progress towards the School language requirement each and every quarter. If you do not enroll properly for fall, you may immediately become subject to disqualification.

If you do not plan to enroll at UCI this fall, please contact us by phone or at huminfo@uci.edu.

We expect to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Jill Robbins Associate Dean